
Dear Parents and Carers,   

This week has been an amazingly busy week at Tower Hill with the children participating in many activities .  Year 5 have 
all been improving their bike riding skills, Year 3 had a wonderful if slightly chilly day at Butser Farm whilst Year 4 visited 
Portsmouth Historic Dockyard and HMS Victory.  Miss Knight and Miss Stratton have been working very hard alongside the 
brilliant dance squad preparing and then performing at the Gremlin Dance Challenge at the Princes Hall and I know many 
of you have been helping your children to turn potatoes into  brilliant book characters.  

The Book Fair has also been at school this week—thank you to those of you who have been before and after school with 
your children to buy a book—every book sold raises money towards new books for school.  Thank you so much for your 
support with  all of these wonderful activities and events. It is very much appreciated.  

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Best wishes 

Mrs Nicola Ward 

Take a look at some of the wonderful potatoes that have been entered into 

the Potato Book Character Competition! There  are many more - keep your eye on the 

website to see all of the amazing entries!!! 

Last night, our wonderful dance team, led by Miss Knight and Miss 

Stratton, performed at the Gremlin Dance Challenge at the Princes Hall, 

Aldershot.  They were absolutely amazing  and it wasn’t just us who 

thought that - the judges also agreed and awarded our dance team 1st 

Place! We are absolutely over the moon and it was well deserved. Well 

done and congratulations to all involved!! 

Today we were joined by Peter Bentley, an 

amazing author who entertained us all with his 

wonderful story telling. The whole school par-

ticipated in an assembly with some classes tak-

ing part in story writing workshops.  



Upcoming dates……… 

Tuesday 17th March - M&M Productions - Jungle Book 

Thursday 19th March - Film Night - ‘Inside Out’ 

Friday 20th March - Come and See My Learning from 2.30pm 

Tuesday 24th March - Year 3 Stone Age Workshop 

Wednesday 25th and Thursday 26th March - Parents Evening 

Friday 3rd April - Year R Easter Bonnet Parade 

Friday 3rd April at 3.20pm - Break Up for Easter Holidays 

Values Award Winners this week! 

Achievement:  Jack & George    High Expectations: Charlie & Sam 

Friendliness: Niyah & Louay    Fairness:  Alan & Mihai 

Confidence: Amy & Callie     Respect:  Harry & Kiera 

Headteachers Star Spotter:  Lilly 

Smart Award:  Lucy  

Attendance:  Skylon - 100% 

JUST KEEP RUNNING MR KENNEDY!! 

Mr Kennedy has been busy running 

marathons to raise money to further 

develop our outdoor learning area. If 

you would like to support him and do-

nate, please following the link below. 

Today he is running Marathon  3 of 20 

in Walton on Thames - only 17 more 

to go! 

https://www.justgiving.com/

crowdfunding/john-kennedy-tower-hill  

The Year 4 children had a great time at 

HMS Victory. 

The children in Year 3 enjoyed a lovely day at Butser Farm. 
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